
 

PUSCPS World Book Day 

We are now celebrating World Book Day on Wednesday 7th 

March! 

Come to school dressed 

as your favourite book 

character on Wednesday 

7th March! 

On PUSCPS World Book Day, every child will 

have the option to sign up to 2 

masterclasses about books they are 

interested in.  

Families Reading Together  

Join Moira (our librarian) and our P7 Young Leaders in our Community Library for a 

families reading together session on: 

 Wednesday 7th March 3:15 – 4:30pm 

 Thursday 8th March 3:15 – 6:00pm  

To take part in a range of book themed activities including a treasure hunt, 

storytelling and crafts.  

 
 

In the month of March each time you 

borrow a book from the library and 

read it for 10 mins - tell Moira our 

librarian and she will add a sticker to 

your reading chart.  

10 stars = mystery prize.  

Home Learning Challenge 
#PUSCPSreads 

We want you to take a photo of yourself 

(children and adults) reading for enjoyment in 

an unusual place. Tweet us your photo to 

@PUSCPS or send in a copy of the photo to 

school. (Please complete by 06/03/18). 


